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Dear brothers and sisters in Christ, 
 Please receive from us many greetings, and our best 
wishes and gratitude for the time you take in praying and 
reading about our ministry. 
Since the last time we wrote, God has given us many 
opportunities to be involved in various activities as we serve 
Him. 
 As far as our family goes, we are thankful 
that each day we are learning, growing and 
enjoying that which God has given us. 
 I would like to share with you the following 
updates.  
 In the months of March and April we had 
Mobile Bible Institute classes in all three of our 

locations, Malvinas, Matienzo, and 
Villa Maria. We had two teachers 
teaching these classes, Jon Simpson 
and Alen Nieves. 
 In the months of April and May 
we had various activities of Vacation Bible Schools 
in different neighborhoods in Jesus Maria. We had 
108 children total in attendance and 18 decisions 
for the Lord. In July Corrientes had their Vacation 
Bible School. 
 In May we were able to attend three seminars 
together with World Reach. This was a precious 
time of communion, knowledge enrichment and a 
time to evaluate the ministries that the Lord has 
charged us with. We were able to meet and get to 
know the larger World Reach family of Latin 
America. Our son, Andres Esteban was able to go 
as well. He participated in many of the seminars 

and his life was greatly impacted. It was his first time to attend 
a seminar of this nature. 
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 In June we began the second 
trimester of Mobile Bible Institute classes 
in Malvinas, Matienzo and Villa Maria. 
The teacher for all three was Rogelio 

Sambo. Also in June Monica and I 
participated in various activities with the 
churches including men’s Bible studies and 
women’s Bible studies. Our hearts were 
impacted as we saw the great desire of the 
people to learn from the Word of God. These 
are very poor places. Five people gave their 
lives to Jesus. We ask for your prayers as we 
work together with these churches in various 
activities for adults and children of all ages. 
There are no churches and it is a great 
challenge to disciple, 
teach and prepare 
leaders to start new 
churches. We are also 

developing materials that we can use to 
teach in marriage classes. In general the 
concepts, principles and values of a 
Christian home are ignored. 
In July we visited the United States. We 
participated in a Women’s Conference in a 
church in Sevierville, TN. It was a 
beautiful time to serve with people there. 
 Dearly beloved brothers and sisters 
in Christ, we thank you for our time, for 
praying and for partnering with us. This is 
a great help to us and to our ministry 
which God has given us. 

 We say good bye for now 
and we thank God for each of 
you as individuals and as the 
Church of Christ. 
Your servants in Christ, 
Andres and Monica Acosta                    John 15:16 
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